DOCUMENTS OF THE GENERAL FACULTY

DEGREES AWARDED IN 2015-2016

In a departure from the practice followed through 1997-98, the classified lists of degrees awarded in 2015-16 will be omitted from the bound volumes of the Documents of the General Faculty. Copies of the lists will be available from the Office of the Registrar.

If no objection is filed with the Office of the General Faculty by the date specified below, the legislation will be held to have been approved by the Faculty Council. If an objection is filed within the prescribed period, the legislation will be presented to the Faculty Council at its meeting on May 2, 2016. The objection, with reasons, must be signed by a member of the Faculty Council.

To be counted, a protest must be received in the Office of the General Faculty by April 29, 2016.

Hillary Hart, Secretary

General Faculty and Faculty Council